Creekside Elementary

SBDM Minutes

Monday, January 11, 2009
2:45 pm Conference Room

Call to Order- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price.  Members present were Laura Price, Melanie Bakk, Stacy Brawner, Mary Donna Atcher, and Amanda King.
Recognition of Visitors-Debbie Cox
I. Consideration of Agenda- Mrs. Price asked that consideration to change discussion items of SBDM agenda be made under discussion items.  Mary Donna Atcher made the motion to accept the change and to approve the agenda and Amanda King seconded the motion.

II. Approval of minutes-The minutes from the December 14, 2009                                meeting were read and approved. Mary Donna Atcher                                                made the motion to approve and Stacy Brawner                                           seconded.  The minutes were approved by the council.

III. Financial Report- Review of financial report.  Motion made to accept made by​​ Melanie Bakk and seconded by​​​​​​​​​​​ Stacy Brawner.                                            .          
IV. Instructional Report- Mrs. Price gave a report on the instructional practices Compass Learning and MAP testing.                                                                      
IV. Reports/Policies/Budget Information-
· Policies-
· Budget Report- Financial budget reviewed.  Next Budget committee meeting is scheduled for January 27, 2010.
· Committee Reports- Assessment and Resource Committee minutes were reviewed from the December 16, 2009 meeting. Next meeting is scheduled for January 27, 2010. 
______________________________________________________

V. Discussion Items on agenda-   
· SBDM Round Table Discussions- held on Tuesday, February 9 at Central Hardin from 5:00-8:00 pm.   Amendment to agenda.  
· SBDM Round Table Discussions for Creekside Elementary will be held on Monday, February 8 from 5:00-8:00 at Woodland Elementary.  Mrs. Price will request information from SBDM members and staff for Artifact presentation. It is requested that the principal, a teacher, and a parent attend the discussions. 
VI. Family Resource Center-Debbie Cox    
School Based Decision Making Council Principal agreement to be submitted by Debbie Cox in February 2010.  
FRC budget for 2010-2011 will be derived from the Pilot Program again for the 2010 school year.  Budget is based on number of Free and Reduced lunches at CES.  Salary and outreach workers will continue to come from the state money and the rest goes into the school’s FRC budget.  

Survey results- (Basic Needs Family Survey) - Basic needs – food, clothing, school supplies, and holiday assistance.
VII. Public Comments-   None
VIII. Agenda items for SBDM meeting scheduled for Monday, February 8, 2010 at 2:45.

· School Based Decision Making Council Principal Agreement

· SBDM Artifact Meeting

· SBDM Needs List
Adjournment- The next meeting will be held on Monday, February, 2010                                             @ 2:45 pm in the school’s conference room. Mary Donna Atcher                                              made the motion to adjourn and Stacy Brawner                                              seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm on Monday, January 11, 2010.
